
 

Understanding Immunization Practices   
 

 

 
 

 
 
Wednesday, April 3, 2019 

  7:00 p.m. - 8:15 p.m. 
Elmhurst Public Library 

Registration is required, please call 
(630)279-8696 or register online at 

elmhurstpubliclibrary.org 

  
This program is open to the community. 

Provided by Edward-Elmhurst Health/School Health Services  

in conjunction with the Elmhurst Public Library 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*This is not an Elmhurst Community School District #205 sponsored program  

Do you have questions and concerns about 

the current immunization requirements for 

your child to attend school?  Do you 

wonder why immunizations are 

recommended by Public Health 

organizations and Physicians? 

 

Please join Michael Hoffman, MD, with 

Elmhurst Memorial Medical Group and on 

staff at Elmhurst Hospital, for a discussion 

of the latest immunization and prevention 

guidelines.  
 


